
HCS School Nutrition 

Spring Break Meal Kits 
 

Spring Break Meal Kits will be available for curbside pick-up at Bethel Middle School in the cafeteria parking lot 

for children ages 1-18 on Thursday, April 1st   from 12:30-1:30.  

 

Meal kits will include breakfast and lunch for eight days. If interested in picking up meal kits, please fill out the 

form below and return it to the school no later than 3/19/21. If meal kits are needed for multiple children 

attending different schools, they can all be picked up at this location.  

 

If the time listed above does not work with your schedule, meals can also be picked up on Thursday, April 1st at 

Bethel Elementary, Canton Middle, Tuscola High, or Waynesville Middle from 12:00 – 1:00 or Tuscola High 

School from 4:00 – 6:30 while supplies last. If picking up at one of these locations, you do not need to submit 

a form.  
 

For more information, please call the school nutrition office at 828-627-1150.  
 

 

HCS School Nutrition 

Spring Break Meal Kit Order Form 

Please return by 3/19/21 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Phone Number: ____________________ 

Teacher: _______________________________ 

Additional Children:  

1. _________________________________ 

2. _________________________________ 

3. _________________________________ 

4. _________________________________ 

5. _________________________________ 

6. _________________________________ 


